
From: Mauri [mailto:mauriparsons@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, July 21, 2014 02:31 PM 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh  
Subject: Cancellations  
  
Hossein, 
 
I would have got back to you sooner but have been on vacation. 
 
Go ahead and cancel the following: K03CX, K04EK, K02EN, K09NV and K07OY all licensed to 
Western Kane County Special Service District #1 
 
I have forwarded the list to another technician for his review of remaining call signs that were 
not renewed. 
 
Mauri 
 


